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Street Name Detail & Upgrade

• Opportunity to Utilize federal Funding. 

• Condition of Signs

• Standards and Detail Options
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Highway User Revenue Program

• Federal funding as part of the Highway User Improvement 
Program to bring our sign inventory management into 
federal compliance; 

• The grant is broken into 2 phases; 
Phase I – Preform an inventory assessment and provide a software platform for sign 
inventory management.

Phase II - Purchase of up to 3700 signs. (We currently manage 7000)

• We have identified 300 regulatory, warning and guide signs needing 
replacement. We have $242,000 available to purchase up to 3700 signs. 
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• Some of our guide signs 
are in this condition or 
are out of specification.

• We have a lot of 
capacity to purchase 
many more street name 
signs. 

• Our current sign detail comes from the Maricopa Association of Governments. 

• The federal monies provides Maricopa an opportunity to update our signs and 
include some changes to its current design. 
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Standards and Guidance
• New MUTCD Standards –

1. All street name signs shall include a combination of upper and 
lower numbers.

2. All street name signs on roads with posted speeds over 25 MPH 
shall use 6” lettering. 

3. Fonts shall be U.S. Highways Alphabet Series C, D 
4. All street name signs on roads with posted speeds under 25 

MPH may use 4” lettering.
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Questions?


